
 

August 14, 2020 

Brian Denison, Vice President, Manufacturing Technology Specialist 
Emerald Kalama Chemical, LLC 
1296 Third Street NW 
Kalama, WA 98625 

Re: Closure Plan Approval 

Dear Brian Denison: 

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) held a public comment period from 
July 9, 2020 to August 7, 2020 for Emerald Kalama Chemical, LLC (Emerald) and Fire 
Mountain Farms, Inc.’s (FMF) Draft Closure Plan. We received no comments. 

Ecology approves the Final Closure Plan submitted on August 12, 2020 and requires Emerald 
and FMF to implement the Final Closure Plan. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Greg Gould at 
greg.gould@ecy.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 
Laurie G. Davies 
Solid Waste Management Program Manager 

cc: Chris Lorge, Emerald 
 Robert Thode, FMF 
 Bill Teitzel, Lewis County Public Health & Social Services 

Jonathan Thompson, Attorney General’s Office 
 Greg Gould, Ecology 
 Peter Lyon, Ecology 


